
 

 

             Soul Saving Station For Every Nation Christ Crusaders of America           
                                                   2018 Convocation Committee   
 
                      MEMO 
 
 
Date:       November 27, 2017 
 
To:     Board of Presbyters, Board of Elders, All Convocation Delegates   
 
From:      76th Holy Convocation Planning Committee 
 
Subject:   76th Annual Holy Convocation, Soul Saving Station, Cary, North Carolina 
      
 
Praise, Glory and Honor to our God for all of His marvelous works towards us.  We’re excited to announce 
the upcoming 76th Annual Holy Convocation of the Soul Saving Station for Every Nation will be 
returning to Cary, North Carolina.  We trust and believe that all of our fellowship churches are preparing 
to attend this years’ special event.   
 
This communication is to provide important details to begin your preparation.  As we share this phenomenal 
list of amenities that is being provided to our Convocation delegates this year, we know you will find it 
exciting and that you will do your best to be in attendance.   
  
We will be hosted by:             Embassy Suites  

Raleigh/Durham Research Triangle 
201 Harrison Oaks Blvd.  
Cary, North Carolina 27513 (17 minutes from downtown Raleigh) 

 
Convocation Dates:                     Tuesday July 3, 2018 through Sunday July 8, 2018.   

           (Monday July 2nd & Monday July 9th are designated as travel days.)   
 
Room rates are as follows:   Single Occupancy:      $ 124.00 + tax = ($140.43) per day 
     Double Occupancy:    $   70.22 per night 
     Triple Occupancy: $   46.81 per night 
     Quad Occupancy: $   35.10 per night 
  
Please note: ALL room accommodations are two (2) room suites, with a king bed or two (2) double beds.  
Each room also includes a sleeper sofa that sleeps two (2) additional persons. 
      
Our special convocation rates will be effective three (3) days prior and three (3) days following the 
Convocation week.   
 
Please note all hotel room accommodations must be accompanied by a registration fee.  
 
Registration rates are as follows:  Adult Registration -    $75.00 
     Youth Registration – 21 years and under - $25.00  
 
Nearest Airport:   Raleigh/Durham International Airport (RDU) 



 

 

Airport Shuttle:   Complimentary shuttle runs every half hour to the hotel.  
 
Parking:    Complimentary parking for hotel 
 
Dining:    Multiple dining choices located directly across from the hotel 
 
Breakfast:    Complimentary full hot breakfast daily 
 
Snacks:    Complimentary snacks 5:30 pm daily 
 
Room Amenities:   Each room is a two-room suite and includes - microwave,  
     Refrigerator and free Wifi  
 
We were very successful last year with the registration process.  A representative was appointed from each 
local church to work with the Convocation Registration Committee, which allowed the process to flow 
smoothly.  We would like to continue with the same intentions this year.  Pastors’ please appoint an 
individual to work with the Registration Committee for 2018.  A representative will be contacting your local 
church in the coming weeks to assist you in the process and to ensure that you and your congregation have 
received everything necessary to attend this years’ Holy Convocation.  Again, everyone in attendance is 
expected to register to support your Organization. 
 
Once again, we’ve decided to offer our delegates additional incentives to register for Convocation in a timely 
manner.  For 2018, there will be three (3) phases of registration.   Please note the following: 
 
  Early Bird – 1st Night Hotel and Registrations received by March 15, 2018 
            Adult - $65.00       Youth - $20.00 
 
  Regular – 1st Night and Hotel Registrations received by May 31, 2018 
            Adult - $75.00       Youth - $25.00 
 
  Late – 1st Night Hotel and Registrations received after June 1, 2018 
            Adult - $80.00     Youth - $25.00 
 
All remaining balances are expected to be paid in full upon arrival at the hotel.  You may send one church 
check for all delegates attending from your church, listing their names on the attached form, or individuals 
may send their registration forms and payments directly to the following: 
     

Soul Saving Station, BOP 
    Attn:  76th Holy Convocation Registration Committee 
    90 Warren Street, Copiague, New York   11726 
   
All checks should be made payable to Soul Saving Station, B.O.P.   You may indicate “Hotel and 
Registration Fees” on the memo line, for your records.  (Registration and Hotel forms will also be sent via 
regular mail to each church).    
 
Or you may go directly to the Soul Saving Station website and register for Convocation as well as reserve 
your hotel room, using your debit/credit card through Paypal.  It’s quick, it’s easy, it’s convenient and it’s 
secure.  www.soulsavingstationchurch.org.  You may also email your registration form to Ivy Gilmore 
sssconference@aol.com.  

http://www.soulsavingstationchurch.org/
mailto:sssconference@aol.com


 

 

   
Your attendance and participation last year was commendable including the demonstration of support for the 
Organization and its’ leadership.  We want to increase the attendance this year and we need your 
commitment to be successful.  The 2018 Convocation will be a full and exciting week of Consecration, 
Elevation, Ordination, Holy Communion, Live Streaming, Worship Concerts, Workshops, Special Guests 
and of course YOU!.    
 
We recommend that you began to secure travel arrangements as soon as possible to take advantage of lower 
fares.  Most public carrier online services offer promotional codes and discounts if you book early.  AAA, 
AARP, Credit Card Companies and other organizations offer discounts to members.  Ask if there are travel  
…agents within your congregation and utilize your local resources.  Some churches were inspired to start a 
travel club where the participants pay in small increments over a period of time.   
 
We ask that you began to pray now for the Planning Committee as we move by the leading of the Holy 
Ghost to prepare only that which will be edifying to the body of Christ and ultimately please our God.   
 
Looking forward to seeing everyone in July and witnessing an astonishing move of God in North 
Carolina!   
 
Sincerely, 
76th Holy Convocation Committee 
 


